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Directorate of Children’s Services 

 
Member Visits to Social Care Establishments October 2010 – April 2011 

Brierley Hill Area Committee Date  
 

ADULT ESTABLISHMENTS 
 

Brierley Hill 
Area 
Committee 
Councillor 
Pairings 

Date of Visit  
 
Name of 
Establishment  

Member Comments 
 
Assistant Director’s Response  

 
Visit not 
completed due 
to member 
unavailability 

  
New Bradley Hall 

  

 



ADULT ESTABLISHMENTS 
 

Brierley Hill 
Area 
Committee 
Councillor 
Pairings 

Date of Visit  
 
Name of Establishment  Member Comments 

 
Assistant Director’s Response 

 
Visit not 
completed due 
to member 
unavailability 

  
Pavillion Day Centre 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



CHILDREN’S ESTABLISHMENTS : first programme of visits 
 

Brierley Hill 
Area 
Committee 
Councillor 
Pairings  

 
Date of Visit 

 
Name of Establishment 

 
Member Comments 

 
Assistant Director’s Response 

 
Cllr Susan 
Greenaway 
& 
Cllr Rachel 
Harris 

 
26th October 
2010 

 
Parkes Street 

 
Members commented that the 
young people were happy 
and settled.  Members 
commented positively on the 
activities arranged for the 
young people.  
Members commented that 
there were some items in 
need of repair/attention. 
 
Members recommended that 
a log book be available for 
Members to sign to indicate 
that fire records had been 
inspected 

 
The Assistant Director thanked 
Members for their visit and positive 
report. 
 
Members were advised that damaged 
items of furniture had been replaced. 
 
Members we advised that a log book 
was now in use for members in respect 
of fire records. 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

CHILDREN’S ESTABLISHMENTS : second programme of visits 
 

Brierley Hill 
Area 
Committee 
Councillor 
Pairings 

Date of Visit  
 
Name of 
Establishment  

Member Comments 
 
Assistant Director’s Response  

 
Cllr Rachel 
Harris 
& 
Cllr. Susan 
Greenaway 

 
21st March 
2011 
 
 
 
 

 
Parkes Street 
children’s Home 

 
Members commented positively 
on the standard of care provided 
to the residents. 
Members took the opportunity of 
speaking with two young people 
who were present, both of whom 
presented as confident and 
settled. 
Members commented positively 
about administrative practices 
within the home, but raised some 
concerns about the home’s fabric 
and low staff numbers.  

 
The Assistant Director thanked 
members for their visit and positive 
comments. Members were advised on 
repairs that had been completed 
following the visit. 
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